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Theme: 
Giving Thanks 

 And 
 Family 

Parents and Students 
Thanksgiving is a special time of year for Camden. This month we are celebrating giving 
thanks and family. The students will be discussing Plymouth Rock and the Mayflower.  They 
will also be learning about Pilgrims and Indians and The First Thanksgiving.  
 

Parents: 
We will be closed on Thursday, November 
25, 2021, for Thanksgiving. We will close 

early at 2:00pm on Friday, November 26th.  
 

Happy Birthday! 
Luke M 11/6          Christopher 11/8 
Alessa 11/12          Emery 11/15  
Coach Sam 11/16    Enderson 11/18       
Gianna 11/20          Ms. Molly 11/23 
Layla 11/23           William 11/28 
Rylan 11/30            Ms. Brooke 11/30 
  

Camden Thanksgiving  
Potluck Luncheon 

Friday, November 19, 2021 
More details to follow 

Food Signup Genius donations will 
be available the week prior to 

event.  

Butter Braid Fundraiser 
 

Will be delivered for you to pick up on 
Tuesday, November 16th. All orders 

must be picked up this day.  

Parents: 
Parent teacher conferences will be held 

for Preschool 1 through PreK the week of 
Nov. 8TH. Sign Up Genius Links will be 

sent out.  
 
 

Parents Night Out 
Friday, November 26th   

5:00pm to 9:00pm 
Cost is $25 per child (Cash Only) 

 Please sign up by Wed, Nov. 23 to 
ensure proper staffing. 

Please do not bring 
in any hand 

sanitizers, food or 
medicines in your 

child’s bag.  
Thank you 


